
We respectfully request that you end your contract with the USDA Wildlife Services. Their 

reputation is tainted by discriminatory, biased and financially motivated actions while placing 

wildlife and the environment in jeopardy.  

 

We further request that you establish a more locally appropriate and sensitive Non-lethal 

Wildlife Damage Management Program. This would ultimately lead to a more balanced, natural 

county environment for all. 

 

Gregory Mullin and Family 

 


